SOMERSET HILLS EDUCATION FOUNDATION’S
FIFTH ANNUAL
STAFF TRIBUTE PROGRAM

Make A Donation To SHEF In The Name Of A SHSD Staff Member

A SHEF Staff Tribute donation is a meaningful and memorable end-of-year
recognition for teachers, coaches, counselors, and support staff who have had
a big impact on your child’s school experience this year.

All proceeds go to SHEF's Classroom Grants Fund, which has awarded
$305,000 towards teacher requested grants. All tributes are confidential and
honorees will receive a congratulatory card that a gift was made in their
honor by your family.

Please complete the form below and mail it by May 24, 2013 to the address
below. ¥

Questions? Call (908) 696-9230 or e-mail info@shefnj.org or to —
learn more about SHEF go to www.shefnj.org.

Your Name

Family Name Student's Name
(last name only) (optional)

Address
Phone E-mail
1. Honored Staff's Name & School Tribute Amount™* $
2. Honored Staff's Name & School Tribute Amount* $
3. Honored Staff's Name & School Tribute Amount* $
4. Honored Staff's Name & School Tribute Amount* $
5. Honored Staff's Name & School Tribute Amount* $

*$10 minimum per tribute, please. Total Amount Enclosed: $

[ ] Pay by Check: Checks should be made payable to The Somerset Hills Education Foundation

|:| Pay with VISA / MC / Discover / AMEX (CIRCLE ONE) Card #
Expiration Month/Year: / CVV (Security) code: (3 or 4 digit security code)

Name on credit card:

Mail this form and your check (if appropriate) by May 24 to: SHEF, PO Box 684, Bernardsville, NJ 07924
If you do not wish to be acknowledged publicly on our list of Tribute donors, please check here:
Your donation to the Somerset Hills Education Foundation, a 501(c)(3) organization, is tax deductible.


mailto:info@shefnj.org
http://www.shefnj.org/

